
Year 12 Exam Period Information (Parents and Students)  

Week 6 May 24 – Study day 
• All year 12 students study day 

 
Week 7 May 27-31  - ATAR exam week 

•  All year 12 students studying general pathway attend all classes at school Monday 
to Thursday as normal. 
- General pathway students do not attend school on Friday 31st May.  
 

• Year 12 students doing ATAR pathway attend school when then have exams. 
- All ATAR students will gather in the LRC before their exams and a form teacher 

will walk them across after a prayer and devotions. 
- If a year 12 ATAR student wishes to stay on campus to study before or after an 

exam they must sign in at secondary reception and study in the LRC. 
- If a student only has one or two ATAR exams as they are not studying the ‘full 

ATAR pathway’ they are to select a day to stay at home to study but attend all 
other days as normal. 

 
Week 8 June 3-7 – Final exams and camp 

• Monday – Public holiday 
• Tuesday – All general pathway students attend. Final day of year 12 exams  
• Wednesday and Thursday – Year 12 Camp 
• Friday – Normal classes resume 

 
Week 9 June 10-14 

• Normal classes for all ATAR and General courses. 
 
 
Copy of information on Exam timetable  
Information for ATAR students  
When ATAR students do not have exams, they may be either studying at home, or at school in room 3.16 (LRC)   

They can also be working with a teacher (by appointment) at school.   
If they are at school, they must sign in at Secondary reception.    

  
When students have finished an exam, they must either leave the College signing out at Secondary reception or 

carry on with study in room 3.16.  
  
Information for General pathway students  

Students studying the general pathway are expected to attend school as normal. Classes will continue with 
coursework and assignments. Year 12 general pathway students are however given two days off over this block. 

Those being Friday 24 May and Friday 31 May.  
If students attend TAFE or Work placement on any of these days they are to attend as normal.  

  
  

Information for General pathway students with 1 or 2 ATAR exams   
Students studying the general pathway who do study 1 or 2 ATAR courses are expected to attend school as 

normal. However, they are permitted to have a study day on the day prior to their ATAR exam. Year 12 general 
pathway students are given two days off over this block. Those being Friday 24 May and Friday 31 May (unless 

they have an exam that day).  
If students attend TAFE or Work placement on any of these days they are to attend as normal (unless they have 

an exam that day)..  
  

  
• Students who are absent from any exam must notify the Deputy Principal - Teaching and Learning (Mr 
Marlow) immediately and provide a medical certificate. No allowance will be made for students who miss an 
exam due to reading the timetable incorrectly. Mr Marlow will then arrange a catch up exam time for the 
student.  
  
* Other year examination information is to be found on the next page.  


